
 

9 December 2004 
 
Mr. Cheng Chip Khiang        
General Manager 
Nai Seng Sdn. Bhd. 
2-2-9, Lebuh Pekaka Satu,  
11700 Gelugor.  
 
Sir, 
 
BLOCK 31A, B, C & D CONTINGENCY PLAN FOR FIRE AND EMERGENCIES
 
I regret to note that you have not seen it fit to respond directly to my letter dated 10 August, 
2004 regarding the above matter. However, I hope that you will not choose to ignore the 
safety of residents here.  
 
It has come to my attention that fire hoses are missing from the wet riser room. I can 
confirm that the fire hoses of Level 20 Block 31B are indeed missing.  
 
Please explain what the firemen are supposed to use to fight a fire should one occur at this 
moment? You are putting lives at risk each day that you delay in replacing these items.  
 
I also regret to note that you still allow cars to be parked in the driveway which obstructs 
the access of emergency vehicles into the premises. Please look into these matters with 
urgency before any untoward incident happens and lives are lost.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Peter Tan 
 
Copy: YB Goh Kheng Sneah (Rujukan: Bil (50) dlm ADUN/BU/MPPP/04) 

ADUN Batu Uban 
16, Solok Bukit Jambul,  
11900 Bayan Lepas. 

 
Pengarah 
Jabatan Bomba dan Penyelamat, 
Negeri Pulau Pinang, 
Jalan Perusahaan, 
13600 Perai, 
 
Pengarah Tanah Dan Galian (Rujukan: PTG/PB/ADUAN/124) 
Pejabat Tanah Dan Galian. 
Tingkat 21 & 22, KOMTAR, 
10000 Pulau Pinang. 
 
Pengarah Bangunan-Bangunan (Rujukan: JB/AD/2/1819-1) 
Majlis Perbandaran Pulau Pinang 
Paras 14, KOMTAR 
Jalan Penang 
10000 Pulau Pinang. 
 
Chairman,  
Persatuan Penduduk-Penduduk Blok 31 Taman Pekaka Pulau Pinang 
31B-19-3, Lorong Pekaka Satu, 
11700 Gelugor. 

 


